Michael L. Webb Joins Farrell
Fritz as Real Estate Counsel

Farrell Fritz is pleased to welcome Michael L. Webb to its
Uniondale office as real estate counsel.

Michael is a Dix Hills, NY, resident. Prior to joining Farrell
Fritz, he was counsel at Nixon Peabody LLP in Jericho. Michael
earned his J.D. from St. John’'s University School of Law and
his B.A., cum laude, from Queens College. He is admitted in
New York.
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